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Dear Parents, 

 

 

Before the summer holidays and over the course of these last two weeks of school we will be 

sending home an electronic end of year school report for your child. These reports will not be sent 

out on the same days to ease email congestion with the office staff. Therefore please rest assured if 

you receive a report for just one child and you have more than one child the other report(s) will 

follow in due course. We are assessing your children on what would have been their predicted 

outcome for the end of school year, taking into consideration the point that they were at in March 

when the schools closed due to COVID’19.  

 

 

If you have any questions about your child’s school report, please feel free to email your child’s 

class teachers, Mrs Asfaw our SENCO, or of course, ourselves.  

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mel Vincent and Bill Moore 

Acting Heads of Schools 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Let Your Light Shine 
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